

Mount Beauty Golf Club Inc. PO Box 23, Mt Beauty Vic 3699 Ph: 03 5754 4002

Club News

http://www.mtbeauty.com/golf

August 2013

Diary Dates

Saturday Aug 3: Men's Monthly Medal

Wednesday Aug 7: Ladies' Monthly Medal, No Summit Round

medal, No Gallilli Noulla

Saturday Aug 10: 4BBB Stableford

Saturday Aug 24: 2 Ball Ambrose

Sunday Aug 25: Findlay Shield @

Dederang

Committee 'Minutes'

There was nothing of significance to report from the July meeting of the Committee.

Course News

'Whiteboard jobs':

We always need people to help with operating machinery around the course such as, rough and surround mowers, people to help with watering etc. If interested in volunteering, contact the club & we will arrange any necessary familiarisation.

Events information

Saturday Aug 10 comp will be a 4BBB Stableford event for the Men followed on Saturday Aug 24 with a 2 Ball Ambrose event.

The usual 12 for 12.30pm start will be in force. Plan now to have a partner on these two occasions.

Beginner / Sunday Group

Anybody wishing to play only 6 or 9 holes but not in a competition situation are welcome to come along at 9.45am for a 10am tee off.

Findlay Shield Team 2013

John 'Taffy' Sullivan is the man to see if you are interested in participating in this years' Findlay Shield Competition. The comp is played between various clubs in the area and at different courses.

Games will be played on the following

August 25 at Dederang October 6 at Mt Beauty November 24 at Myrtleford

John can be contacted on 0419 285 987 for any further information.

'Good Hitting' to all those who participate in these matches.

Membership News

Memberships were due on July 1. If you have not paid your dues as yet please do so by dropping money or a cheque into the green fee boxes at the club, in an envelope, of course, with your details and Stan will issue you your disc and receipt for season 2013 / 14

Welcome to all new members we have gained for this season. Hope you all enjoy your golf and the benefits of having joined Mt Beauty Golf Club. I hope you enjoy reading our newsletter every month.

If you know of anyone who may be interested in receiving the monthly newsletter send Michael their email address and he will place them on the list to receive the newsletter.

Magnetic Ball Markers, with hat holder (pictured), are available at the bar for \$5 each. Every member should have one.

We even had a request for a swap with one of our Reciprocal Clubs!



Laugh Time

outdoors.

The Rugged Outdoor Woman
During her physical examination, a
doctor asked a retired woman
about her physical activity level.
The woman said she spent 3 days
a week, every week in the

"Well, yesterday afternoon was typical; I took a five hour walk about 10 kilometers through some pretty rough terrain. I waded along the edge of a lake. I pushed my way through 3 kilometers of brambles.

I got sand in my shoes and my eyes. I barely avoided stepping on a snake.

I climbed several rocky hills. I had to pee behind some big trees. I ran away from an irate kangaroo and then ran away from one big

bull. The mental stress of it all left me shattered. At the end of it all I drank a scotch and three glasses of wine.

Amazed by the story, the doctor said,

"You must be one hell of an outdoor woman!"

"No," the woman replied, "I'm just a really, really lousy golfer".

(Thanks to Midge Clooney for this contribution)

HAVE YOUR SAY

As I am not resident full time in Mt Beauty over the winter months, the snow beckons, I would like to ask all of you to be mindful of events, jobs, stories (factual or not) that occur at the club and to please let me know so I can at least have a newsletter for you every month over the winter.

I thank you all in advance.

Email letters, contributions, etc. to mrbartholomew@hotmail.com